Week 6 Short Note (LOL)
Sunday, May 10, 2020

Dear Families, 

    Happy Mother's Day to all you amazing women! I hope you had breakfast in bed or some other special treat...which would be so well-deserved!

    Thank you so much for all the informative and awesome pictures of your children and their Home Learning Activities! They certainly make me miss the students all the more, but so glad they are all safe, happy and learning so many new 'concepts' from home, too! Please continue to send along through email or texts any pictures you may have of their Home Learning as the end of the year progresses. Greatly appreciated! 


    I have attached the regular Home Learning Calendars but I have also included a great Video-A-Day Calendar for your child's enjoyment and learning! Also, please continue with the "Homework Sheets" if possible, as well as the new Splashlearn online activities with the Class Code being: EHJDHU ; the Zorbit's Math, and the Learning A-Z: Raz-Kids. If anyone can not find/remember the passwords, they are on my Teacher Page from the Miramichi Rural Website or simply ask me and I will send them along to you, once more! No trouble! 🙂


    Also, I know some of you have 'captured' some frog eggs/spawn, so you will need to feed them some lettuce or spinach as they swim out of their 'jelly' (the tadpoles will eat the jelly for a while, first...and then swim to the sides)! If your children wish to write a short sentence and draw pictures about their experiences and changes with the tadpoles and send these along to me or take a picture and send....that would be greatly appreciated, too! 
    Take care and hope you enjoy your Week 6 of Home Learning! (along with everything else you are doing, of course)! I love all the Hands-On activities!! 🙂


My address:
Christine MacKenzie
276 North Napan Rd
Napan, NB
E1N 4X3   (for any Snail Mail!)
